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Because it’s a charity, Gutenberg subsists on donations. If you appreciate what they’re doing, please
consider making a tax-deductible donation by PayPal, Flattr, check, or money order.
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As learning moves into a more innovative and technologically savvy environment, it becomes increasingly
important that library education continues to adapt and understand the resources that are available.
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Advancing Library Education: Technological Innovation and Instructional Design aims to provide relevant
theoretical frameworks, empirical research, and new understandings for those interested in Library and
Information Science and the impact new techniques and technologies are having in this area. Librarians,
academics, and researchers will benefit from this careful look into current advancements in their
field.

Voice and Video Conferencing Fundamentals Design, develop, select, deploy, and support advanced IPbased audio and video conferencing systems Scott Firestone, Thiya Ramalingam, Steve Fry As audio and
video conferencing move rapidly into the mainstream, customers and end users are demanding
unprecedented performance, reliability, scalability, and security. In Voice and Video Conferencing
Fundamentals, three leading experts systematically introduce the principles, technologies, and
protocols underlying today's state-of-the-art conferencing systems. Discover how to use these concepts
and techniques to deliver unified, presence-enabled services that integrate voice, video, telephony,
networks, and the Internet--and enable breakthrough business collaboration. The authors begin with a
clear, concise overview of current voice and video conferencing, including system components,
operational modes, endpoints, features, and user interactivity. Next, they illuminate conferencing
architectures, offering practical insights for designing today's complex IP-based conferencing and
collaboration systems. Topics covered in this book include video codecs, media control, SIP and H.323
protocols and applications, lip synchronization in video conferencing, security, and much more.
Throughout the book, the authors draw on their extensive experience as Cisco® technical leaders,
showing how to avoid the most common pitfalls that arise in planning, deployment, and administration.
Voice and Video Conferencing Fundamentals is for every professional involved with audio or video
conferencing: network and system administrators, engineers, technology managers, and Cisco solution
partners alike. Whether you're involved with design, development, selection, implementation,
management, or support, you'll find the in-depth knowledge you need to succeed. Scott Firestone holds a
master's degree in computer science from MIT and has designed video conferencing and voice products
since 1992, resulting in five patents. Thiya Ramalingam is an engineering manager for the Cisco Unified
Communications organization. Thiya holds a master's degree in computer engineering and an MBA degree
from San Jose State University. Steve Fry, a technical leader in the Cisco Unified Communication
organization, has spent the last several years designing and developing telephony and conferencing
products. Thoroughly understand the fundamentals of audio and video conferencing over IP networks
Architect networks for optimal performance and reliability in conferencing applications Leverage new
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advances in video architecture, from emerging codecs to distributed implementations Understand how SIP
and H.323 compare, and when to use each Optimize synchronization between audio and video Secure
conferencing traffic without compromising performance or connectivity Learn how to evaluate vendors and
make better buying decisions Foreword Introduction Chapter 1 Overview of Conferencing Services Chapter
2 Conferencing System Design and Architecture Chapter 3 Fundamentals of Video Compression Chapter 4
Media Control and Transport Chapter 5 Signaling Protocols: Conferencing Using SIP Chapter 6 Signaling
Protocols: Conferencing Using H. Chapter 7 Lip Synchronization in Video Conferencing Chapter 8 Security
Design in Conferencing Appendix A Video Codec Standards This book is part of the Cisco Press®
Fundamentals Series. Books in this series introduce networking professionals to new networking
technologies, covering network topologies, sample deployment concepts, protocols, and management
techniques. Category: Cisco Press/Networking Covers: Voice and video conferencing 1587052687
Over the past 20 years, software architectures have significantly contributed to the development of
complex and distributed systems. Nowadays, it is recognized that one of the critical problems in the
design and development of any complex software system is its architecture, i.e. the organization of its
architectural elements. Software Architecture presents the software architecture paradigms based on
objects, components, services and models, as well as the various architectural techniques and methods,
the analysis of architectural qualities, models of representation of architectural templates and
styles, their formalization, validation and testing and finally the engineering approach in which these
consistent and autonomous elements can be tackled.
Discover this exciting destination with the most incisive and entertaining guidebook on the market.
Whether you plan to take a boat trip through stunning Ha Long Bay, trek in the mountains around Sa Pa
or browse Ho Chi Minh's markets, this new edition of The Rough Guide to Vietnam will show you the ideal
places to sleep, eat, drink, shop and visit along the way. Inside The Rough Guide to Vietnam Independent, trusted reviews written with Rough Guides' trademark blend of humour, honesty and insight,
to help you get the most out of your visit, with options to suit every budget. - Full-colour maps
throughout - navigate the tangle of streets of Hanoi's Old Quarter or Ho Chi Minh's Cho Lon district
without needing to get online. - Stunning images - a rich collection of inspiring colour photography. Itineraries - carefully planned routes to help you organize your trip. - Detailed regional coverage whether off the beaten track or in more mainstream tourist destinations, this travel guide has in-depth
practical advice for every step of the way. Areas covered include: Mekong Delta; Hanoi; Ho Chi Minh
City and Hoi An; Da Lat; Nha Trang; My Son; Mui Ne; Da Nang; Hue; Cat Ba Island; Sa Pa. Attractions
include: Ha Long Bay; Cu Chi Tunnels; Lak Lake; Tam Coc; Po Klong Garai; Cao Dai Great Temple; Bahnar
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villages; Dong Van Karst Plateau Geopark; The Citadel, Hue and Tet. - Basics - essential pre-departure
practical information including getting there, local transport, accommodation, food and drink, health,
the media, crime and personal safety, festivals and religious events, sports and outdoor activities,
shopping, travelling with children and more. - Background information - a Contexts chapter devoted to
history, religion and beliefs, Vietnam's ethnic minorities, environmental issues, music and theatre,
books, movies and film, plus a handy language section and glossary. About Rough Guides: Escape the
everyday with Rough Guides. We are a leading travel publisher known for our "tell it like it is"
attitude, up-to-date content and great writing. Since 1982, we've published books covering more than
120 destinations around the globe, with an ever-growing series of ebooks, a range of beautiful,
inspirational reference titles, and an award-winning website. We pride ourselves on our accurate,
honest and informed travel guides.
Health care is primarily about people-to-people interactions. It is about understanding, diagnosis,
physical contact, communication, and, ultimately, providing care. By bringing people together,
telecommunication technologies have the potential to improve both the quality of and access to health
care in the remotest areas of the developing world. Telemedicine offers solutions for emergency medical
assistance, long-distance consultation, administration and logistics, supervision and quality
assurance, and education and training for healthcare professionals and providers. This book aims to
redress the relative lack of published information on successful telehealth solutions in the developing
world. It presents real-life stories from Asia, Africa, and Latin America. It is rich in practical
experience and will be of interest to health professionals, development workers, and e-health and
telehealth proponents interested in learning about, or contributing to the implementation of,
appropriate solutions for 80% of the world's population.
This series is devoted to the publication of monographs, lecture resp. seminar notes, and other
materials arising from programs of the OSU Mathemaical Research Institute. This includes proceedings of
conferences or workshops held at the Institute, and other mathematical writings.

Offers a collection of true facts about animals, food, science, pop culture, outer space, geography,
and weather.
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